
LANGHAM PARISH COUNCIL   
                         MINUTES OF EXTRAORDINARY MEETING HELD ON  

THURSDAY 21 JANUARY 2021 AT 6:30 PM   

  

  

Present:   Cllr Martin Bottwood (Acting Chairman), Cllr Tony Ellis (Acting Minutes   

Secretary),  Cllr Annette Thorpe,  Cllr Sally Brockman, Cllr Tony Emms.   

  3 members of the public   

      

  

20/113  Welcome and apologies for absence  

Cllr Bottwood welcomed everyone to the remote extraordinary meeting of the Parish 

Council (PC) and set out the rules of the meeting.   Apologies were received from the 

Chairman, Cllr Peter Dawson and Clerk, Mrs. Carol Harbach.   

  

The Chairman noted that five voting members were in attendance and that the meeting was 

quorate.  

  

20/114  Public Open Forum  

There were no questions from members of the public relating to the agenda items.  

  

20/115  To agree the 2021/22 Annual Budget  

As there were no comments from members, the Council moved to a vote that the 

Annual Budget be agreed for the coming year. Proposed: Cllr Bottwood, Seconded: 

Cllr Emms. Carried unanimously.   

  

20/116  To agree the 2021/22 Precept submission  

The Chairman reported that the proposed amount to be spent from reserves is £31,860.00 

and recommended an RPI increase of 1.1%.  The Council then moved to a vote that the 

precept be agreed for submission to the Borough Council.  Proposed: Cllr Thorpe, 

Seconded: Cllr Emms. Carried unanimously.  

  

  

The Chairman then closed the meeting at 6.53 pm.  

         

  

  


